
 

Newsletter 

                                                                                   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Included in this edition… 
 
 DDLMC Working for You 

 Position statement 

 DDLMC Website 

 Address change 

 Elections 2018 

 Introducing the LMC members 

 Health Literacy Tool Kit 

 Supporting GPs going through 

Inquests 

 PCSE Locum Pension Changes 

 DDLMC Needs You! 

 Kraft HR Consulting 

 Around the World in General Practice 

 GPC Sessional GP Newsletter 

 Derby and Derbyshire LMC Services 

Recruitment Services 

 NHS England 

 BMA 

 Update on PCSE 

 SDN 

 Training and Opportunities 

 Job Vacancies 

 DDLMC Supporting You 

 LMC Representatives 

 

Newsletter edition 156 
January 2018 

Published by Chloe Buckler 

 

https://twitter.com/DerbyLMC
https://www.facebook.com/derbyandderbyshireLMC/
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
Registered as a Company Limited by Guarantee.  Registered No. 6203380  
Registered Office: Norman House, Heritage Gate, Ground Floor, Friar Gate, Derby DE1 1NU 

 

 

DDLMC Working for You 

 
 
A Huge Thank You 

A huge thank you to all GPs working across 

the Christmas holiday period under difficult 

circumstances. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Latest Position Statements:  

Please see an overview of our latest position 

statements: 

 
Electronic Referral Service (e-RS) roll-out / 

Paper Switch-Off Programme Update 

From 1 October 2018, hospitals will no longer be 

paid for activity which results from referrals made 

other than through e-RS.  

As part of the national implementation plan, 

providers are required to bring this date forward 

to get local processes in place before the national 

deadline. 

DDLMC understand the pressure that secondary 

care are under to introduce these changes and 

are fully supportive of e-RS, but appreciate there 

may be circumstances where e-RS is either not 

possible, or appropriate; many of these instances 

are included on the e-RS exclusion lists which 

can be found here for Royal Derby Hospital 

(Chesterfield Royal Hospital online exclusion list 

pending). 

Read the full information update here  

 
DDLMC has got a brand new ‘Sessional GP’ section of 

the website. This section includes general information 

on how DDLMC can help support sessional GPs and 

advice and information for practices. We also have 

more focussed information for locum and salaried GPs 

and the new GP Retainer scheme. Please let 

sessional GPs working in your practices know about 

this valuable resource. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since launching our new website in 
January over 50% of our levy paying 
practices visit the site on a daily 
basis, if there is something you 
want to see more of let us know 

Address Change 

Please note the LMC Office has moved.  

Our new address is:  

 

Derby & Derbyshire Local Medical Committee Ltd 

Heritage Gate 

Norman House 

Ground Floor 

Friar Gate 

Derby 

DE1 1NU 

 

Other contact details remain the same. 
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Andy qualified as a GP in 1999 and has been working in Long Eaton as a 

partner since 2000. He has represented Erewash on the LMC since 2010. 

He works as a GP trainer for Derby Vocational Training Scheme and is a 

GP tutor for undergraduate training with the University of Nottingham. Andy has 

been involved with promoting research in primary care through the National 

Institute for Health Research over the last decade. 

Outside medicine, he has a keen interest in broadcasting and works in 

community radio - currently developing a health-based broadcasting service in 

Leicestershire, and plays the bass guitar very badly. 

 

 

Dr Andrew Jordan 
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What has the LMC ever done for me? 

 

We’ve created this short video to show 

what the LMC have been up to over the 

past 12 months.88888888888888888888 

88888888888888888888 

If you would like to join us and be a voice 

for general practice please see information 

about our upcoming elections 

DERBY & DERBYSHIRE LMC 

ELECTIONS* 2018 for: 
 

 
 
 

If you are interested in holding office for a 4 year 

term as a DDLMC Member please contact Laura 

Grainger office@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk or 

contact the DDLMC Office  

01332 210 008    
 

For further details visit 
www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk 

 
 *restricted to General Practitioners registered on the Derbyshire 
Performers list  

Term of Office 01 April 2018 
until 31 March 2022 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ToJ0kXSapHY
mailto:office@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk
http://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/
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DDLMC Needs YOU! 

DDLMC representatives have meetings set up 

with providers, CCGs and our local hospitals 

throughout 2017. 

We want to reflect your views and iron out any 
problems you are having.  
 
Please contact the office to discuss any 
problems, and one of your operational team will 
get back to you.
 

We are also looking at updating the resource 

section on the DDLMC website, but we need you 

to tell us which resources would help make the 

day job easier?  

Please email your suggestions and feedback to: 

Head of Communications  

Susie.Bayley@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk  

 
 
 
 

 

PCSE Locum Pension Changes 

Please note that from December 2017, all 

Locum A and B forms must be submitted 

either by an online form or by post. You can 

find details of the updated arrangement 

here. For a wealth of information on locum 

pensions, please see the NASGP website. 

 

Supporting GPs going through Inquests 

DDLMC are working with GP-S mentoring and local 

GPs, to see how we can best support GPs going 

through the stress of an Inquest. If you have been 

through this process, and would like to contribute, 

please contact Susie.bayley@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk.  

 

Health Literacy Toolkit 

43% of English working age adults do not 

have the health literacy skills to routinely 

understand health information (61% if this 

includes or involves numbers).  

According to the Royal College of General 

Practitioners, health information is ‘too 

complex’ for more than 60% of working age 

adults to understand, which means that they 

are unable to effectively understand and use 

health information. Those with lower levels of 

health literacy are more likely to suffer from 

health inequalities that lead to the poorest 

health outcomes. 

Here are the links to a new health literacy toolkit, 

produced as a partnership between NHS England, 

Public Health England, Health Education England 

and the Community Health and Learning 

Foundation and launched today. 

News Item - Toolkit launched to tackle low health 

literacy – read here. 
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Kraft HR Consulting 

 

 

Kraft’s services are focused around the needs of 
organisations that don't have in-house HR 
expertise or need additional capacity or capability. 
To read more click here.  

 

 

PMA Bulletin for NHS Organisations - PMA 

Training 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DHU Health Care CIC Clinical Update 

December 2017 Clinical Update 

LMC Buying Group - Update on use of 

adjuvanted trivalent flu vaccines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sessional GPs e-newsletter – UK 

 
Please find a link to the most recent sessional GP 

newsletter which includes a blog and guidance on 

sessional GPs working under new models of care and 

the launch of the new sessional GP hub webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

Derby and Derbyshire LMC Services 

Recruitment Services 
 

Our recruitment service is delivered by Lisa 
Soultana and comes highly recommended by all 
the GP partners who have used our service. For 
more information click here 
Lisa can now be contacted on 
Lisasoultana@gmail.com. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To deliver rapid in-year 

training to empower 

and develop practice 

managers, to develop 

resilience in general 

practice and to prepare 

for more integrated 

models of working in 

the future.  

 

Please find the link here 

for more information.  
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The LMC Buying Group are aware that NHS England circulated a letter to GP practices about the use of 

adjuvanted trivalent flu vaccine for 2018-19 flu season on 22 December. 

The letter stated that the advice from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI) is that the 

use of the adjuvanted trivalent flu vaccine should be a priority for those aged 75 years and over. 

The LMC Buying Group launched its vaccine offers for the 2018-19 season in October 2017 and discounts 

were negotiated with manufacturers of trivalent, quadrivalent and the new adjuvanted trivalent vaccines.  

In light of NHS England's letter, Seqirus have extended their early bird discounts until the end of January. 

Details of the discounts and other terms are available by logging in and visiting the Flu Vaccines page of the 

website. 

If you have already placed your order with one of our other suppliers and decide to amend your order to allow 

for the purchase of FLUAD as well, then please contact your existing supplier as soon as possible. 

 

https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/krafthrconsulting
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/dhuhealthcarecicdecemberclinicalupdate
http://bma-mail.org.uk/t/JVX-5CGEQ-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/derbyandderbyshirelmcrecruitmentservices
mailto:Lisasoultana@gmail.com
https://practicemanagersuk.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b7fd8bea406284c5af772658&id=0e8958546f&e=9d56c3784c
https://us11.campaign-archive.com/?u=4b7fd8bea406284c5af772658&id=e855cef17d
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjv3K2FvtbWAhWDalAKHTeOD5sQjRwIBw&url=https://www.linkedin.com/company/kraft-hr-consuting&psig=AOvVaw1KmKYbkoi__zrzjtuLuEW6&ust=1507189893662488
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi2p7zN_7vYAhVrEpoKHcpIB7kQjRwIBw&url=http://thelinkcentre.org/publications/spring-newsletter-2017-2/&psig=AOvVaw1jMpgHtFzxfnOu-MPTeM1G&ust=1515075874020347
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj6mu7-_7vYAhVTSZoKHT_BBIEQjRwIBw&url=https://empxtrack.com/blog/recruitment-and-selection-the-most-important-hr-function/&psig=AOvVaw12BvYFlVdrqwWEyS_f6BZ0&ust=1515075945681316
http://www.okclipart.com/Clip-Art-HR-Service-Portal30fwruyzhn/
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AN UPDATE FROM RICHARD VAUTREY 

Additional Funding for winter pressures 

I have today received confirmation that NHS 

England are making available £20m additional 

funding to CCGs to support access to general 

practice over the winter period. They have asked 

CCGs to use this between now and 

Easter.  Whilst additional funding is welcome, 

what we really need is recurrent funding.  

Government acknowledges GP workforce 

crisis 44 

I News reported on their front page this week that 

the Health Secretary has acknowledged the GP 

workforce crisis by admitting that there is a “very 

big problem” with GP numbers. To read the full 

story, please click here.  

GP committee executive member, Krishna 

Kasaraneni, wrote a blog on the state of the GP 

workforce. To read the full blog, please click here.  

BMA media impact about NHS pressures 

Please see this summary produced by our 

excellent media department. Please share this 

widely.   

The BMA’s concerns were also reflected in Mail 

Online, The Daily Telegraph, The Northern Echo.  

Read the BMA’s full response to the NHS 

capacity crisis here. 

GP at Hand and NHS 111 Online Pilot 

We understand that there could be plans to roll 

this service out to other cities in England early in 

the New Year and it is clear that the implications 

could be very serious for the future of the 

registered list-based system of general 

practice.  We have a meeting fixed with NHS 

England to discuss this important issue further in 

the first week of January.  

 

Supporting mental health in general practice 

Mind has a released a survey that looks into GPs’ 

experiences in supporting people with mental 

health problems, including training in mental 

health, as well as wellbeing and what support 

mechanisms are in place to support GPs. 

To take the survey, please click here.  

Helping CCGs realise the benefits of66644466 
investing in general practice workforce54466 
 
One aim for 2018, must be to turn around the GP 
workforce crisis. It is important that CCGs are 
made to see the value of investing in general 
practice workforce immediately.  Read Krishna 
Kasaraneni’s, GPC England executive committee 
member, blog here. 

Challenging misleading headlines 4554633         

 

Following a front page story in The Times, which 

claimed some GPs are drawing pensions that 

would imply earnings of £700,000, I wrote an 

article in response making it clear that most GPs 

are far more preoccupied with ‘the struggling 

state of general practice as they try to cope 

through another winter than with the pay packets 

reported’. Read the article here.  

Asthma UK’s annual asthma care survey47774 

In response to a recent post on the Asthma UK 

Facebook page, asking for patients to share 

experiences of bad asthma care from their GP 

surgery, we have written to their Chief Executive 

to raise our concerns and seek a change in 

approach. They have apologised for the concerns 

that this has caused, and say they have taken 

steps to avoid this happening again in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BMA Practice staff training - 
Helping you meet your 

training obligations  
Click here to find out more. 
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Applications open for the next wave of clinical 

pharmacists in general practice 

NHS England is inviting GP practices and other 

providers of general practice medical services to 

apply for funding to help recruit, train and develop 

more clinical pharmacists through the secure 

clinical pharmacist application portal. The 

deadline for wave 4 application submissions is 19 

January 2018. 

Guidance and support in submitting your 

application can be found on NHS England’s 

website. 

Contact Christopher Scott or Alex Ottley with any 

queries workforce-and-innovation@bma.org.uk 

Funded GP coaching sessions6633333366666 

NHS England are offering fully funded one-to-one 

tailored coaching for GPs, with three 90-minute 

confidential sessions by experienced and 

qualified coaches. 

There are limited places on a first-come-first-

serve basis by 31 January 2018 by registering via 

the following link. More information is here. 

GPC Roadshows  

A number of GPC roadshows are planned for the 

coming months across England, starting off on 

the 31st of January in Birmingham, Leeds and 

Avon.  More information can be accessed here. 

GPC Regional Elections664334444444466666 

 

The nominations for GPC regional elections are 

due to open on Friday 12 January. More 

information, including the election pack, will be 

available next week on the BMA website and via 

the this update. 

 UK GP Newsletter 

To read the latest newsletter, please click here.  
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Health Literacy Event 

7th February 2018 in Nottingham. 

The event follows the conclusion of the East 

Midlands Health Literacy Demonstration 

Site which was jointly run by Health 

Education England, NHS England and 

Public Health England. It will focus on the 

strategic dissemination of the outcomes of 

the site, information on the resources 

produced, and how the learning can be 

embedded across the health and care 

system. 

For further information on this event click 

here. 

To register for the event use this link 

 

EU Nationals working in the NHS  

The NHS has always benefited from committed, 

and talented health staff both trained here in Britain 

and who have chosen to work here from abroad.  

 

EU nationals form an integral and vital part of the 

health and care family, and your skills and 

compassionate care directly benefit patients, 

families and communities.  

We are pleased that the Government has ensured 

that EU citizens living lawfully in the UK will be able 

to stay and enjoy broadly the same rights and 

benefits as they do now and welcome the Home 

Secretary’s letter to the NHS to confirm this.  

Your vital contribution to our work together will 

continue and is greatly appreciated by all those we 

care for.” 

Visit the website for full article and letter from 

Amber Rudd MP 

https://clinicalpharmacists.england.nhs.uk/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/gp/gpfv/workforce/cp-gp/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/gp/gpfv/workforce/cp-gp/
mailto:workforce-and-innovation@bma.org.uk
https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/18f2a4cf/
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/4955
https://www.bma.org.uk/events/listing?tag=GPC+roadshow
http://bma-mail.org.uk/t/JVX-5DIOZ-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiwyOicnuHXAhXCF5oKHRZnBXUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.healthpluscare.co.uk/exhibitors/nhs-england&psig=AOvVaw2YkgKAC7YgnR4BwgD-Lz45&ust=1511957340858141
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiltdPBqsjYAhWibZoKHeTuD_kQjRwIBw&url=http://purepotential.org/careers-advice/british-medical-association/&psig=AOvVaw0NYTfCKPlRPZjnG7oasQDr&ust=1515499684887105
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/5117
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/5117
https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/16804/the-influence-of-health-literacy-on-outcomes-and-learning-from-the-national-demonstration-site
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/eunationalsworkinginthenhsletter
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Letter to LMCs - Update on PCSE 
 
Letter from Dr Ian Hume, GPC Policy lead for premises and 
practice finance, for an update on PCSE following a meeting with 
Jill Matthews, NHS England.8888888888888888888888888888888  

Click here to read the letter8888888888888888888888888888888 

 

SDN Monthly Update December 2017 

Skills Development Network; 

Free Microsoft Online Training (including Excel) - NHS IT Skills 

Pathway - Here 

Places still available: 

Please note that places are still available to book on the following 

workshops.  For more details and to book a place please visit the SDN 

website unless otherwise stated. 

 Making Change Happen (Nottingham) 16.01.18 – online 
booking closed, contact Nicci directly to book. 

 Issuing a Tender (Kegworth) 25.01.18 – online booking closed, 
contact Nicci directly to book. 

 Word Intermediate (Kegworth) 09.02.18 

 Influencing & Negotiation (Nottingham) 12.02.18 

 Report Writing (Kegworth) 20.02.18 

 Excel Intermediate (Leicester) 21.02.18 

 Excel Advanced (Leicester) 26.02.18 

 Building Personal Resilience (Leicester) 27.02.18 
 

New – Available to book:   

For full details and how to book please click on the workshop title to be 

directed to the online event page.  Alternatively please visit the SDN 

website.  Please note that booking is strictly online. 

Assertive & Effective Communication 13.03.18 – Nottingham 

Time Management 20.03.185555555555555555555 – Nottingham 

Conflict Management & Resolution 21.03.185555555 – Leicester 

Click here for further information and fliers.  

    0115 748 4277 

eastmidlands.leadershipacademy@nottshc.nhs.uk; 

 

Leadership East 

Midlands – Essentials 

Conference 

 Skills 

Development 

Network 

 

 

FEELING BURNT OUT? 

RCGP Vale of Trent Faculty - 

new events for 2018 

~   What Next workshops   ~ 

Aimed primarily at established 

GPs, these workshops are 

designed to promote personal 

development 

and encourage attenders to think 

about potential ways of 

enhancing their career and 

avoiding burnout. 

Workshops will include talks on 

building resilience and 

developing leadership skills 

as well as sharing examples of 

additional career development 

options. 

Presentations are available in 

Nottingham and 

Derby/Mansfield areas, 

see below for further details 

and to book online. 

All meetings begin with 

refreshments at 7.00pm and 

will  finish by 9.30pm 

Places are free of charge for 

RCGP Members and £25.00 for 

non-members 

Click here for more details and 

dates. 

 

https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/lettertolmcsreanupdateonpcse
https://www.itskills.nhs.uk/LearningPortal/?CentreID=600
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/event?ID=4288
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/event?ID=4291
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/event?ID=4289
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/sdnmonthlyupdatedecember2017
mailto:eastmidlands.leadershipacademy@nottshc.nhs.uk;
http://www.leadershipeastmidlands.nhs.uk/events/leadership-essentials-conference-0
http://www.leadershipeastmidlands.nhs.uk/events/leadership-essentials-conference-0
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/home
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/home
https://www.skillsdevelopmentnetwork.com/home
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/5540
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Training & Opportunities 

Primary Care Improvement Community (PCIC) 

2 day workshop - Quality Improvement for nurses in General Practice – 22 & 23 

January 2018, Birmingham city centre – venue to be confirmed 

If you are a nurse working in General Practice and would like to learn more ways to 

make change happen, improve your processes and provide better, safer care, contact 

karen.goldsmith1@nhs.net for information or to register. 

Experience Based Design - involving staff and patients in making change.  

Birmingham, 28 February 2018 Register here 

Experience Based Design is a practical set of tools that will enable you to actively 

involve your staff and patients in improving your services.   After all, who has a better 

view of what works and what doesn’t than those most closely involved. 

Thinking Differently – North West England, 13 March 2018, Register here  

General Practice can’t just work harder and faster to meet the growing demand - we 

NEED to come up with innovative solutions to some of the challenges that we face. It’s a 

great way to involve your General Practice staff in being part of the answer, so come 

and learn some easy to use tools to develop new ideas to old challenges 

M&K Courses 

Courses for Nurses, HCAs/HCSWs, Doctors, Allied Health Professionals 

and Administration Staff. 
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Birmingham 

 

Gynaecology Assessment & Examination, 5-6/2/2018 

Ear Care Workshop for HCAs, 7/2/2018 

Infection Prevention and Control in General Practice, 23/2/2018 

Wound Management for Nurses and AHPs, 26/2/2018 

Diabetes Essentials for HCSWs, 8/3/2018 

Ear Care Workshop for Nurses, 9/3/2018 

Wound Management for HCAs, 15/3/2018 

Childhood Immunisations, 26-27/3/2018 

 

 

 

The new M&K Spring/Summer brochure is now available to download from the M&K website at - M&K 

Brochure 

EMLA  

 

Triumvirate Programme-------------------------------------------------------000000000000000000000 

The innovative Triumvirate primary care leadership and change agent programme 

has been successfully developed by West Midlands Leadership Academy.  

It is designed to enable a team of three multi-professional practitioners from your 

primary care practice to become a collaborative team of change agents.  

Click here for more information. 

mailto:karen.goldsmith1@nhs.net
https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/17344/primary-care-improvers-experience-based-design-involving-staff-and-patients-in-making-change
https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/17339/pcic-masterclass-thinking-differently
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=e9b541754f&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=b84b4e8036&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=330b7a279d&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=0860e0e8e4&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=2d2b31069d&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=f1b06d70dd&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=006d85757f&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=d4e386bfa9&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=4c9f166728&e=79a18dbeb5
https://mkupdate.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=019bdf8511d6acf5d687b2143&id=4c9f166728&e=79a18dbeb5
http://www.leadershipeastmidlands.nhs.uk/our-programmes/triumvirate-programme
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2018 General Practice 

Leadership Development Programme 

 

Keele Clinical Leadership Academy 

This course is designed for GPs and practice managers who are planning for the future, 

or taking up leadership roles in GP partnerships, federations, local provider networks, or 

new integrated organisations.  

 Jointly created and delivered with the FMLM 

 The Keele Clinical Leadership Academy has a long established record of 

delivering high quality courses 

 Interactive and participant focused 

 Provided by experts with experience in and knowledge of your particular 

challenges 

 Parallel sessions for GPs and Practice Managers 

2 - 3 May 201800000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000 

7 - 8 November 2018  

Find full details and booking form available the Keele website.                  

CPD study days  

Primary care GP study day - Multiple dates and locations.  

Click here to visit the LMC website for more information  

PCDC Training courses 

 

PCDC - Clinical Coding - SNOMED Awareness000000000000000000000000000000000 

Belper - Thu 19 Apr’18, 13:30 to 16:30 Click here for more information. 

PCDC - Clinical Coding – v2 EMIS000000000000000000000000000000000000000000 

Nottingham - Wed 23 May’18, 13:30 to 16:30. Click here for more information. 

PCDC have a variety of different training courses. Visit the PCDC website for further 

details.  

 

https://www.keele.ac.uk/cml/
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/6339
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/5537
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/events/5538
https://www.pcdcportal.org/SignedOut/Index
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Title Organisation Location Salary Closing date 

Advanced Nurse 

Practitioner  

Vernon Street Medical 

Centre 

Derby Band 8   

Advanced Nurse 

Practitioner  

Appletree Medical 

Practice 

47a Town Street, Duffield, 

Belper 

Competitive salary 

equivalent AFC Band 

8 dependent on 

experience  

26/01/2018 

Advanced Nurse 

Practitioner  

Buxton Medical Practice Buxton, Derbyshire  28/02/2018 

Advanced Nurse 

Practitioner  

Village Surgery  Derby Competitive  15/01/2018 

Full Time/Part-time 

GP 

Ivy Grove Surgery Ripley, Derbyshire   28/02/2018 

GP Chapel Street Medical 

Centre 

Spondon Full/ Part 

Time/Salaried/ 

Partnership  

 

GP Creswell & Langwith 

Medical Centre  

Bolsover   

GP Partner  Wellside Medical Centre Derby   

GP Salaried or 

Partner  

Charnwood Surgery Mackworth  02/04/2018 

GP Salaried/ Partner  Alvaston Medical Centre Alvaston   

GPs Salaried/Partner  Elmwood Medical Centre Elmwood Medical Centre, 

7 Burlington Road, Buxton 

 26/01/2018 

Lead Nurse  Derby Urgent Care Derby, DE1 Band 8A to 8B 

(agenda for change 

equivalent) depending 

on experience  

 

Medical Receptionist  Lister House Surgey & 

Oakwood Medical Centre 

Pear Tree  28/01/2018 

Nurse Practitioner  DHU Urgent Care 

(Derbyshire) CIC 

Derby (and surrounding 

locations to include: 

Ashbourne, Ilkeston, 

Royal Derby Hospital, 

Swadlincote) 

 31/05/2018 

Part time Salaried 

GP 

Avenue House & Hasland 

Partnership, Chesterfield 

Chesterfield   

Part-time 

Experienced Practice 

Nurse 

Hartington Surgery Hartington, Buxton  01/02/2018 

Practice Nurse  St Lawrence Road Chesterfield  01/02/2018 
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https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/2731
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/2731
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4753
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4753
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4793
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4793
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4834
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4834
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4792
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4792
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3296
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4492
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4804
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4374
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4374
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3412
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4709
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4565
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4833
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4612
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3906
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3906
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4791
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4791
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4791
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4848
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Surgery 

Receptionist  Vernon St Medical Centre   19/01/2018 

Salaried GP or 

Partner  

The Surgery - Hartington The Surgery, Dig Street, 

Hartington, Buxton 

 28/02/2018 

Salaried / GP Partner 

Vacancy 

Dr Purnell & Partners  Ilkeston   

Salaried General 

Practitioner  

Lister House Surgery and 

Oakwood Medical Centre 

Pear Tree   

Salaried General 

Practitioner  

Village Surgery  Derby Competitive  15/01/2018 

Salaried GP  Gladstone House Surgery Ilkeston   

Salaried GP  Shires Healthcare    

Salaried GP  Gresleydale Healthcare 

Centre 

Swadlincote   

Salaried GP  Wingerworth Surgery Wingerworth   

Salaried GP  Whittington Moor Surgery Chesterfield   

Salaried GP  Derby Family Medical 

Centre 

Derby  16/02/2018 

Salaried GP  The Surgery - Ashbourne The Surgery, Clifton 

Road, Ashbourne 

 31/01/2018 

Salaried GP  Welbeck Road Health 

Centre 

Bolsover  04/02/2018 

Salaried GP  Lister House Surgey & 

Oakwood Medical Centre 

Pear Tree  28/01/2018 

Salaried GP / GP 

Partner  

Staffa Health Stonebroom, Derbyshire   

Salaried GP or 

Partner  

Jessop Medical Practice Amber Valley Negotiable   

Salaried GP/ Partner  Overseal Surgery Southern Derbyshire  01/03/2018 

Salaried GP/ Partner 

Opportunity 

Castle Medical Group Leicestershire  31/01/2018 

Senior Nurse 

Practitioner  

Senior Nurse Practitioner 

- DHU Urgent Care 

(Derbyshire) CIC 

Derby (and surrounding 

locations to include: 

Ashbourne, Ilkeston, Long 

Eaton, Royal Derby 

Hospital,  

 31/05/2018 

Sessions available 

for GP’s and ANPs  

Bases throughout Derby 

City & Derbyshire County 

Buxton, Chesterfield, Clay 

Cross, Derby, Ilkeston, 

Long Eaton, New Mills, 

Ripley and Swadlincote. 

 16/05/2018 

Vacancy for part time 

Salaried GP to cover 

maternity leave  

Avenue House & Hasland 

Partnership, Chesterfield 

Chesterfield   
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Full job advert details available on the job opportunities DDLMC website 

https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4902
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4781
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4781
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4903
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4903
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3947
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3947
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4835
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4835
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/2652
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4277
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4302
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4433
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4457
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4748
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4775
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4831
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4832
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4344
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4344
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/2728
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/2728
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4235
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4620
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4620
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4613
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4613
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4532
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/4532
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3907
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3907
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs/view/3907
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/jobs
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LMC members attend meetings on behalf of 
constituents to help make your voice heard 

For non-clinical practice queries 
please contact 

Claire.leggett@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk 
Head of Business Support 

 
  

Your DDLMC representatives are available to 
support you in your area: 

 

Dr Peter Williams, Dr Peter Holden, Dr Pauline Love, 
Dr Mark Wood  

 

Vacant position to be filled in due course 

 
 

Dr Ruth Dils,  Dr Simeon Rackham  
 

Dr Denise Glover 
 

Dr Brian Hands, Dr Vineeta Rajeev, Dr Murali 
Gembali, Dr James Betteridge-Sorby 

 

Dr Susie Bayley 
 

Dr Jenny North, Dr Greg Crowley, 
Dr Heather Kinsella, 

Dr Yadavakrishnan Pasupathi  
 

Dr Gail Walton, Dr Andrew Jordan, Dr John Ashcroft 
 

For contact details of your local DDLMC 
representative see here 

 

 

www.derbyshireLMC.org.uk 
office@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 

01332 210008 
 

Derby and Derbyshire LMC Ltd Office 
Heritage Gate  
Norman House 

Friar Gate 
Derby 

DE1 1NU 
 

Chief Executive 
Kath.markus@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk   

  
 

Chief Operating Officer 
David.gibbs@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 

 
 

Head of Communications 
Susie.bayley@DerbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 

 
 

Head of Business Support 
Claire.leggett@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 

 
 

Personal Aide 
Laura.grainger@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 
 
 

Administration Assistant 
Chloe.buckler@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 
 
 

Business Support Administrative 
Apprentice 

Zainab.sharif@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk 
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mailto:Claire.leggett@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk
https://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/committee
http://www.derbyshirelmc.org.uk/
mailto:office@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Kath.markus@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:David.gibbs@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Susie.bayley@DerbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Claire.leggett@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Laura.grainger@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Chloe.buckler@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
mailto:Zainab.sharif@derbyshireLMC.nhs.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwituemqoI7XAhUMY1AKHa-1BbwQjRwIBw&url=http://eoa.org/content.aspx?page_id=22&club_id=254413&module_id=227818&psig=AOvVaw3F5J3a7f7vtk9-6nOtZ0kK&ust=1509106050953360
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